
From: Rodney Ahart  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 12:37 PM 
To: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Houston, Ora <Ora.Houston@austintexas.gov>; Uhlmann, Alex <Alex.Uhlmann@austintexas.gov>; 
Casar, Gregorio <Gregorio.Casar@austintexas.gov>; Trinh, Stephanie 
<Stephanie.Trinh@austintexas.gov>; Pierre Fay < >; Jeff Howard <  
Subject: Berkman Terraces: Case Number: C14-2018-0037 
 
Dear Ms. Chaffin, 
 
The Windsor Park Neighborhood Plan Contact Team (WPNPCT) requests the postponement of Berkman 
Terraces: Case Number: C14-2018-0037 until Thursday, December 13. This is the neighborhood's first 
postponement request in regards to the case. .  
 
In light of new information, the WPNPCT would like to review and discuss the case further at its next 
regularly schedule meeting on Monday, December 10. 
 
We have shared our desire to postpone the case with the owner and agent, and they are not opposing 
the request. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you, 
Rodney Ahart 
Windsor Park Neighborhood Plan Contact Team, Chair 
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